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IT’S COMING HOME! 

Sending lots of luck and 

positive vibes to Eng-

land ahead of the final . 

SAMBA BAMBA 

This week the children 

have all loved their Samba 

Bamba sessions! Big Thank 

you to Brian for coming and 

making us smile and 

dance!  

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

 
Cheshire West and Chester libraries are running a reading 

challenge this summer. We would love for all the children to 

get involved! This years theme is Wild World Heroes. The chal-

lenge begins 10th July and runs until early September.  

Free reading worm stamps to all those who get involved!   

TARGETED ATTENDANCE WEEK 

 

For the last 7 days of term we are having a 

targeted attendance focus.  

All children that attend every session will be 

entered into a prize draw to win an activity 

pack for the summer holidays! 

 

Remember the gates close at 8.45am.  



REPORTS 
End of year reports will be sent 

home on Thursday 15th July.  

ATTENDANCE 

 

This week’s    

attendance  

winners are Bears 

with 99.1% 

 

Well Done Bears! 

 

 

 

The new Reception starters have 

had a wonderful time during their 

taster sessions exploring their new 

environment and familiarising 

themselves with their new teach-

ers and friends. 

We can’t wait for them to join 
Darnhall in September!  

GROWNING UP TALK 

  

On Monday, Badger class will be 

taking part in the growing up 

talks. These sessions will be held 

separately, boys, then girls.  

Year 6 will be enjoying their 

final week at Darnhall with 

this LEAVERS’ PARTY be-

ing one of their treats. 

 

Thursday 15th July 

6pm-8:30pm  

RECEPTION HEALTH 

SCREENING 

Just a reminder that 
next week Recep-
tion children have 
their health screen-
ing checks. 

Attendance Reminder 
If your child is absent from 

school, you must notify school by 

9.30am.  You can either call the 

school number 01606 593315 

and leave a message on the ab-

sence line, or alternatively you 

can contact Mrs Harrop 

(Attendance Officer) on 07783 

811275 by phone or text mes-

sage. This number is for attend-

ance communication only. 


